
 

 

ALC 2020 Conference Event Postponed Due to Corona Virus Precautions 
 
Drissa Kone 
March 12, 2020 
 

 
 

Dear BFC, 

 

Good evening brothers and sisters. 

 

The ALC 2020 Conference that was supposed to take place this Saturday, March 14th will be postponed 

due to precautions for the corona virus. We will notify everyone when the event will be rescheduled. We 

apologize for the inconvenience. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Kone 


